AUDIT REPORT

For the HAMPSHIRE GUILD of SPINNERS, WEAVERS & DYERS

Year ended 31st MARCH 2016

As the Committee is aware there have been major problems with the Accounts for the past 2 years due to several changes of Treasurer in that time.

As Mrs Hopkins did not take over the Treasureship until November 2015 the problems of last year have re-occurred in the first half of the current year. Catherine and I have worked together to make the accounting for that period as accurate as possible.

The valuation of Assets has, again, been left as last year but I wish to re-state that, in my opinion, the basis of valuation used is not the most appropriate for the Guild’s circumstances. However this is entirely a matter for the Committee to determine, and I believe some discussion has taken place about this but I have not been informed of any decision taken – if any.

The Asset records have been up-dated in accordance with the information supplied; 2 items have been given as “New Assets”, but no date of purchase or cost given so I have added them to the list without these details. I suspect they are 2016/17 purchases!!

More records need to be kept of the Stock held by the Guild at the end of each year. No details have been given this year so I have shown no stock held.

I believe that  some Aprons and Button rings were held at the yearend, maybe other things as well

Catherine is aware of these items and will be discussing them with the Committee in due course.

K.G. SARGENT

11th July 2016

